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3 November 2020

Sheikh Mohamed
fyi-request-14039-66f4fd11@requests.fyi.org.nz

Kia ora Sheikh,
The information you requested - CAS-237469-WA4Z6X3

Thank you for your request for information dated 27 October 2020 following an article in the NZ Herald. You have asked the
following questions:

1. Has this warden been associated by any other ID number?

2. The age of the warden, in years.

3. The most common infringement notice issued by this parking warden.

4. Evidence that warden 1340 has been duly appointed in his role.

5. Total revenue generated by all Auckland Transport parking wardens, the timeframe shall be at the start of warden 1340
tenure until present.

6. Referring to (5), how much of this revenue has been generated as a result of warden 1340.

7. The street where warden 1340 has issued the most infringement notices. The timeframe shall be from the start of the
warden's employment until present.

8. The number of infringement notices issued by this warden in relation to parking on yellow lines. The timeframe shall be
from the start of the warden’s employment until present.

9. Confirmation that the warden is still under employment by Auckland Transport.

Following the multiple articles published containing information about Parking Officers’ infringement issuance numbers,
Auckland Transport refuses your request for information about any individual Officer under Section 7(1),7(2)(a), 7(2)(f)(ii)
of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).

Withholding this information is outweighed by other considerations which render it desirable, in the public interest, to
make that information available, it is necessary to protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural
persons and to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the protection of members, officers or employees
of a local authority from improper pressure or harassment.

Should you believe that we have not dealt with your request appropriately, you are able to make a complaint to the Office
of the Ombudsman in accordance with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA Act and seek an investigation and review regarding this
matter.

Yours sincerely

John Strawbridge
Group Manager, Parking Services & Compliance

aucklandtransport.govt.nz
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